
  Tuesday, February 18, 2025 
 
 

Letter from the North Gower Grains Directors 
 

Dear Valued Customers, 

As many of you know, we experienced a great loss earlier this January with the passing of our father and 
leader, Dwight Foster. For some time now, the generational transition of the business to Dwight’s 
children—Delores Seiter, Allison Foster, Greg Foster, and Ron Foster—has been underway. However, 
Dwight remained the heart and face of our company. 

We want to assure you that North Gower Grains will strive to continue operating with the same 
commitment to service and excellence that Dwight upheld. Our goal is to maintain business as usual, 
providing you with the same reliable service you have come to expect. 

If you need assistance, our dedicated team is here to help: 

 

Grain Merchandisers 
Geoffrey Guy | 613-880-2707 | gguy@northgowergrains.com 
Bob Orr | 613-720-1271 | bob@northgowergrains.com 
Delores Seiter | 613-880-7458 | delores@northgowergrains.com 

Elevator Operations 
Ron Foster | 613-880-7456 

Logistics 
Beatrice Bass | 613-489-0956 | logistics@northgowergrains.com 

Settlement Inquiries 
Carla Vardy or Kristine Dewan | 613-489-0956 | info@northgowergrains.com 

Accounts Payable & Receivable 
Taylor Wilson | 613-489-0956 | taylor@northgowergrains.com 

 

We look forward to connecting with many of you in the coming months, including at our Customer Day on 
Wednesday, June 25, 2025. 

Thank you for your loyalty through the years and your continued support during this time. We remain 
committed to serving you in the days ahead. 

 

With gratitude, 
The North Gower Grains Directors 
Delores, Allison, Greg & Ron 


